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International conference on

financing for development
5-7 MAY 2015

DFI attended the EURODAD/IBIS conference in Copenhagen to help facilitate a workshop on
why aid must use country systems, and to liaise with European CSOs on advocacy around tax,
debt and private flows for development. At the conference, the Danish Minister for Development
indicated that future global tax governance structures must give equal decision-making power to
developing countries. DFI also took advantage of the visit to hold meetings with the Danish
Foreign Ministry on FfD and global tax reform issues.



http://conference2015.ibis.eurodad.eu/

